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November 16, 2023   

Subject:  CANCELLATION – Fabric Structure (IFB-5299-23-KF) 

Dear Contractors: 

The City of Grand Junction sincerely values the interest, time, and effort dedicated to 
participating in the Fabric Structure bid process. Regrettably, the received bid 
responses exceed the allocated budget. Consequently, it is the decision of the City to 
hereby cancel this solicitation. 

The City looks forward to interest and participation in future projects. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions at 970-244-1513. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Kathleen Franklin 
Senior Buyer 
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